
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  

Little Heaton C E Primary School 
Boardman Lane, Rhodes, Middleton, Rochdale, M24 4PU 

  Telephone No: 0161 672 0555                   Email: office@littleheatonce.rochdale.sch.uk    

  Website: www.littleheatonce.co.uk     Headteacher: Mrs S Hamer  

       Deputy Headteacher Mrs C Crawford                              
 

 
 
 

   

 

Friday 31st March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of term, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you 

for welcoming me so warmly into the Little Heaton community.  It has been a busy 

Spring Term, with plenty to celebrate including; 

• Key Stage Two Choir performed with Young Voices at the Manchester Arena 

• Our football teams have proudly represented the school against some tough 

competition 

• World Book Day, where all children (and most of the grown-ups!) came to 

school in their pyjamas. 

• Families joining together in school for some fun and chocolate prizes at 

Easter Bunny Bingo. You have helped the school raise £336.71. Thank you 

for your generous donations. 

We have also introduced out Little Heaton Hero Award for children demonstrating 

our core Christian values of love, respect, resilience, aspirations, trust and honesty.  

We have been really proud of David (Y6) for being the very first pupil in the school 

to receive a certificate for this award.  I look forward to celebrating as more 

children begin to receive these certificates next term. 

As we look forward to the summer, I would like to remind you that all children 

should return after the break wearing their correct uniform, including black school 

shoes (not trainers).  Correct PE kit must only be worn on PE days.  We also ask 

that children bring in their own empty water bottle which can be filled in school and 

taken home to wash at the end of the day. 

If you ever need to speak to me or a member of staff, please contact the office and 

they will be happy to organise a mutually convenient time for this. 

Have a lovely Easter break. 

 

Mrs S Hamer 

Headteacher 

http://www.littleheatonce.co.uk/

